
	
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

EUROPEAN LEGAL INTERPRETERS AND TRANSLATORS ASSOCIATION 
in cooperation with the 

BULGARIAN ASSOCIATION OF INTERPRETERS & TRANSLATORS 
 
 
 
 

STATUS AND RECOGNITION OF LEGAL 
INTERPRETERS AND TRANSLATORS TODAY 

 

 
to be held in Sofia, Bulgaria, on 16 and 17 March 2018 

Conference language: English 
 
 
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
Changing circumstances in our society gave rise to differing pictures; despite our expectations of 
better working conditions, and better status, developments in many countries reveal a different 
situation.  

Is it possible at all to make a living as LITs today? What can we learn from those countries where LITs 
seem to have achieved a better position? What does the LIT landscape now look like? 
 
Contributors are requested to send abstracts of their papers (max. 250 words) and short CVs to 
sofia-conference@eulita.eu by 15 January 2018. 
 

 
The proposed topics are: 

 
• Strengthening cooperation between LITs and legal professionals through joint 

training 
• Promotion of good practice and professional ethics in Legal Interpreting and 

Translation (LIT) 
• The impact of EU legislation on different settings  
• Working with rarer languages  
• Different job profiles for LITs 
• Future prospects 

 
The preliminary programme, the venue and other details of the conference will be announced 

in January 2018. 
 
 

REGISTRATION FEES 
Early bird registration fee (payment until 31 January 2018) ........... EUR 100 
Regular registration fee ................................................................... EUR 120 

 
 
 
 

For further information, please contact us at info@eulita.eu and visit the EULITA website at www.eulita.eu. 


